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I, along with more people than I can count strongly oppose this bill for a number of 

reasons.  

1.) The lack of scientific proof that tow sport boats are solely responsible for the 

issues at hand. Knowing the real problem wouldn't be fixed by this bill anyway if what 

your saying is true..there will still be plenty of boats on the water making waves and 

"disrupting" the environment. It won't make a difference. 

2.) The amount of livelihoods and jobs this will effect, including my own. I have 

friends and family who live and play on the river. There is an entire community of 

people who use these waterways to exercise and spend quality time outdoors with 

their loved ones. Many would be let go and out of work. Many would have to shut 

down their business's  

 

Please hear us out!!!  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


